
The School of the Cathedral of Mary Our Queen has been a member of the
greater Baltimore community since its inception in 1871. This year the
School has nearly 400 students from grades kindergarten through eighth
grade. Cathedral students over the years have gone on to excel in many
areas in Baltimore’s high schools and then beyond. Many now are back on
campus as parents of their own children. We are truly educating and
supporting tomorrow’s leaders. This school community is a very special
one!

Each year, a group of dedicated parent volunteers work collaboratively with
the school to hold the Cathedral Ball, the school’s largest fundraiser. The
proceeds from past balls have greatly enhanced the experience of
students, faculty and staff. This year’s ball - Shaken, Not Stirred - will be
held at Rye Street Tavern on Saturday, May 6, 2023.

The funds raised this year will go directly to the improvement of some of
the school’s most necessary projects. As a leader in the Baltimore
community, we respectfully request your sponsorship of the 2023
Cathedral Ball. Attached you will find the various opportunities to support
the School of the Cathedral and have a direct impact on our student body
and faculty.

We thank you in advance and look forward to hearing from you.

Meghan Allison  Caroline Alcarese 
Quinn Collins      Shannon Tehan
Ball Co-Chairs    Ball Sponsorship Co-Chairs
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